
 

 

 

 

 

IIS/CIR/176/2023-2024 

22/03/2024 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

Further to the circular issued (Ref no. IIS/CIR/146/2023-2024) regarding submission of valid, 

original Emirates ID of your ward for updating the students' details in the Al Manhal portal as 

mandated by the Ministry of Education, it has been observed by the school that there are some parents 

who have not yet submitted their ward’s Emirates ID with the school for the required update.  

It is therefore requested that parents of KG – XII who are yet to submit the valid, original Emirates 

ID of your ward do so on the Open House day, which is scheduled on 23rd March 204, Saturday, at 

the School Office, without fail, in order to avoid any inconvenience relating to your ward’s promotion 

to the next Grade. 

Your cooperation and understanding are highly required in this matter. 

 

           Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 


